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PARENT TEACHER EVENING 26/07/2022 – COVID SMART MEASURES 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to be hosting our Parent Teacher interviews tomorrow evening, Tuesday 26/07/22. In 

recognition of the increasing number of Covid-19 cases across the community, the following measures will 

be put in place: 

- Please do not attend the night if you are sick (even mildly so); 

- Please complete a Rapid Antigen Test (RAT) prior to attending if you are a close contact; 

- Faculties will be split across two venues, the Hall and the Library, to enable increased physical 

distancing. A list is provided below; 

- Mask wearing inside on the night is strongly encouraged by the Department of Education; 

- We will ensure a supply of masks and hand sanitiser.  

 

PARENT TEACHER EVENING – FACULTY LOCATIONS 

HALL LIBRARY 

CAPA PDHPE 

TEACHING AND LEARNING MATHEMATICS 

TAS SCIENCE 

ENGLISH/DRAMA  

HSIE  

 

The Department of Education provides detailed advice for families via its website.  

 

Please contact us at the school office if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Andrew Skehan  
Principal 
25/07/2022 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

